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STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
AT THE 36th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
CONSIDERATION OF THE UPR REPORT OF LIBERIA

My delegation thanks the Delegation of Liberia for their presentation. 

We commend the progress made by Liberia since its second UPR cycle in particular on efforts made in issuing birth registration throughout the country and we support its application for all births in Liberia. 

We also take note of efforts in the area of constitutional reforms and support the notion for the inclusion of affirmative action clause to ensure equal representation and participation for women in government and society. 

For this cycle, Indonesia wishes to recommend the following:

1. Strengthen the capacity of its Independent National Commission on Human Rights through cooperation with other NHRI to implement its core mandate 

2. Strengthen cooperation between government and development partners to accelerate economic growth, by focusing on infrastructure development through a multi-sectoral approach. 

3. Continue to strengthen respect for and protection of human rights in the maritime sector to improve productivity in fishing industry, including through relevant cooperation with bilateral, regional and international partners.

We wish the Government of Liberia a successful review.

Thank you.


